
Return to In Person Instructional Continuity of Service 
Clarendon CISD is seeking public comment, consideration and approval on review 
and modifications to the Return to In Person Instructional Continuity of Services 
plan for ESSER III purposes.  Please submit these comments to Clarendon CISD by 
contacting Jennifer Bellar at bellar.jen@clarendonisd.net or by attending a 
meeting regarding the RIPICS plan on June 15th at 3:30 p.m. at the Clarendon CISD 
VCR.  
 


